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Maintenance Engineering
Operations Update Update

- CR 388 from the Village of Bloomingdale
to CR 384 began August 23rd and has an
expected completion date of October 15th.
The project will be a total reconstruction of
the roadbase. The contractor is currently
working on drainage corrections and
ditching. 

- 44th Avenue between CR 652 and Van
Kal in Almena Township is being
de-bermed in anticipation of paving.

- Burgess Road from 38th Street to 82nd
Avenue in Decatur Township is expected to
continue next week, pending contractor
availability. 

Miscellaneous
Update

- The VBCRC Annual Meeting is scheduled
for October 26th from 6 to 8 PM and on
October 27th from 3 to 5 PM. 

- Fog seal operations continue in Almena,
Pine Grove, and Bloomingdale Townships.
Daily updates for fog seal are posted on all of
our social media channels. 

- Roadside mowing for local and primary
roads are all scheduled to be finished by the
end of the week, pending weather. 

- The final rounds of dust control are
scheduled to be completed by September
10th, pending weather.

- Miscellaneous ditching, storm clean-up,
tree trimming and removals to occur as time
and weather allow. 

- Brush spray and invasive species spray
programs will begin Mid-September. For
more information, please view the News
Release at vbcrc.org/newsreleases. 


